
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

   
                        

 

  PA House Bill 624 & 250 
Doesn’t PA politicians have more important issues to address 

instead of screwing with organized labor? 
Certain politicians are pushing to reintroduce PA House Bill 624 from the previous session to amend 
the Public Employee Relations Act (Act 195 of 1970), to increase the time period a union member has 
to resign their membership in a public-sector union. Under current law, Act 195 states that a union 
member can only resign their membership from their representative union during the 15-day period 
before a collective bargaining agreement ends. There is no requirement for the public employer of the 
union to notify a member of this right. 

There is also a push to reintroduce PA House Bill 250 to provide public notice of public employee 
collective bargaining agreements prior to approval. The legislation will require any proposed public 
employee collective bargaining agreement to be made available on the public employers’ publicly 
accessible Internet website within 48 hours. The proposed agreement must be posted online two 
weeks prior and thirty days following the signing of the collective bargaining agreement. The posting 
shall include the following information: 
 

1. A statement of the terms of the proposed collective bargaining agreement 

2. An estimate of the costs to the public employer associated with the agreement 
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LEGISLATIVE ACTION ALERT 

Tell Your representative the Teamsters 
are strongly opposed to the 

reintroduction of PA HB 624 and PA HB 
250, and should these bills make it to 
the Floor, tell your Representative to 

vote NO on both bills 
 


